
WCRV
3 BELVIDERE AVENUE

WASHINGTON, NEW JERSEY

1580 KILOCYCLES February 20, 195 7

Kermit Geary
RD 2, Box 298
Walnutport, Penna.

Dear Mr. Geary,

Telephone: MUrray 9-2060

Thank you for your reception report
and interesting letter of February 13th. We are
certainly happy under any conditions to receive
DXers reception, but with such sinal strength
and other information, it is indeed helpful to
our engineering de2artment.

Of course your highly -detailed log ar the
program is accurate, and your reception true.

Thank you for your interest; we hope you'll
be tuning to 1580 to WCRV often!

Sincerely,


